
Dear Friends, 
 
A much briefer email, in advance of tonights quiz, which will be live on 
our Youtube channel from 6.30pm*https://tinyurl.com/wgkrcpq* 
<https://tinyurl.com/wgkrcpq>** 
 
Attached are a couple of rounds of the quiz, for you to do in your own 
time, have fun! 
 
Also attached is a children's activity pack on the theme of Sundays 
reading, there are several things to choose from so do pick out the 
things which will work best with your family, if you have children at 
home. Sundays service will be live as usual from 10.30am. 
 
Several of our cell groups are already using Zoom, a video conferencing 
website (https://zoom.us/) - whilst we will keep using Youtube for 
worship, webcasts etc., we will start using Zoom more over the coming 
weeks, for corporate prayer, disccussions, socials, and (if we can make 
it work!) worshipping together. Getting a Zoom account is very easy, and 
each meeting has a simple link to click, which gets you in. 
 
Thankyou for all the kind and encouraging comments about the worship, 
prayer podcasts, webcasts etc. If you would like to contribute anything 
- a poem, a story, a bit of music, a quiz - then please do, it would be 
lovely for lots of us to share things to bless and encourage the church 
family. For example someone has been posting photos of flowers and views 
of St James on the facebook page in recent days, which has been a real 
blessing (I've attached a couple). If you have something you'd like to 
share, please do post it if you're on Facebook (or the St Peters 
Whatsapp group), or send it to myself or Ruth. 
 
Finally, the new Lords Larder collection point at the Westfield co-op 
has been a great success, so if you would normally give food through St 
Peters, that's where to drop off your donations now. 
 
Look forward to 'seeing' you later for the quiz. "The Lord is my 
strength and my song" (Ps 118:14) 
 
yours in Christ 
 
David and Ruth 


